

06.01.2017

## **Information Letter no. 01-2017**

Dear Member Federation,

Following numerous requests of federations we publish today the official website for the upcoming European Cadet and Junior Championships in Plovdiv (BUL) in the final version of the organisers. Please note that for our event you have to click on the left side of the opening page:

## http://www.fencingplovdiv.com

Please address all enquiries about the championships to their office email address which you also find on this website.

We also inform you that in a second Information Letter you will receive details for the referee examinations which will take place in Plovdiv.

Best regards, Max Geuter

General Secretariate
Hainbuchenweg 21
D-82194 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: mwfgeuter@aol.com
www.eurofencing.info